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Please do not add another tax that gets past on to the consumer. It's already difficult
to make ends meet in Oregon. We have some of the highest prices in the nation,
income tax is ridiculous, and our saving grace is no sales tax. This tax is not even a
clever disguised tax it's is plain and simply a sales tax.

This will discourage new business and will put many of our current businesses
underwater. We already closed our Portland pub and unless we can keep prices flat it

may do the same to our Bend Pub.

Cheers to a better Oregon not more taxes.



